2nd Graders Use Force in the 
Panther Pete Science Lab!
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New Prospect 2nd graders visited the Panther Pete Science Lab during the week of February 27th to investigate: 

Pushes & Pulls
In support of their current classroom science unit, the students rotated through four centers to experiment with: forces & motion, pushes & pulls, and simple machines.
Center 1, “Inclined Planes & Screws”: 
Students learned how inclined planes (ramps) can make the work of lifting a load easier.   Ask your child if it is easier or harder to push an object up a short, steep incline.

[image: image4.jpg]



Each student was asked to use a paper inclined plane and a straw to make their own “screw”.  Then, using screwdrivers to drive a screw into wood, students again learned how simple machines make our daily work easier.
Center 2, “Which Simple Machine Should You Use to Get the Job Done?”: 
Farmer Pete needed the students’ help to get his hay bales into his hay loft.  Students were asked to find a solution using simple machines such as:  an inclined plane, a wheel & axle (toy cart), a pulley, and a lever (toy catapult).
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Center 3, “Simple Machines in Common Household Tools”:  
Students investigated various simple machines using wooden models.  They were then asked to identify the simple machines found in common household items such as:  a pizza cutter, scissors, ice cream scoop, tongs, dust pan and a bottle opener.  Ask your child to tell you the simple machines found in some of your kitchen “tools”!
Center 4, “Lifting with Levers and Pulleys”:  
Students made their own “levers” using rulers and pencils to see how much force would be needed to lift a certain load.   Each student was able to see how the force changes due to the location of the fulcrum (hinge) of a lever.  
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Using two different pulley systems, students were able to investigate how pulleys make lifting objects easier.  Each student was able to lift a weight using a single pulley system.  They were then asked to lift the same weight with a triple pulley system.  Ask your child which system required less effort.  Was more or less rope needed for the triple pulley system?
A BIG thank you to all the parents who volunteered their time to assist our students during this visit!  In addition to our lab coordinator, every lab requires at least four parents as science lab volunteers.  It is only through their time and dedication that our students get to experience exciting science in action!  

A special thanks to our 2nd Grade Lab Coordinator, Alicia Bernstein!





















